September 11, 2017 Memo to UNI Faculty Senate
Dear Senators,

This year the School of Kinesiology, Allied Health, and Human Services submitted a proposal to
reorganize into two departments; Kinesiology and Heath, Recreation, and Community Services.
Departmental reorganizations and name changes require Council of Provost and Board of
Regents approval. In order to meet the annual schedule of those external committees, which
follows that of the curricular process, all proposals that require Board approval must be
approved by Faculty Senate at the beginning of the Fall semester.

To meet the tight deadlines, I’'m asking you to review the KAHHS reorganization proposal at the
same time as you review curriculum changes. Please accept the Form G proposal from KAHHS
for docketing at the head of the order along with the UCC curriculum packet.

Thank you for working with us as we move curriculum and departmental changes through the
process.

Patrick Pease,
Interim Associate Provost for Academic Affairs



